
 

 

                                                                 
         

 
 
 
 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
DATE:  JULY 19, 2022 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: MARCIA BROWN, CMC, CITY CLERK 
  
SUBJECT: DESIGNATING VOTING DELEGATE FOR LEAGUE OF CALIFORNIA 

CITIES 2022 ANNUAL CONFERENCE 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
  
It is recommended that the City Council designate a voting delegate and up to two alternates 
to vote at the Annual Business meeting of the League of California Cities 2022 Annual 
Conference in September.  
 
DISCUSSION  
 
The League of California Cities will hold its Annual Conference on September 7 – 9 in Long 
Beach. An important part of the Annual Conference is the Annual Business meeting. At this 
meeting, the League membership considers and takes action on resolutions that establish 
League policy.  Consistent with League bylaws, a city’s voting delegate and up to two 
alternates must be designated by the City Council.  As of this writing, Councilwoman Peggy 
Huang has indicated that she will be in attendance at the Annual Conference.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is a $650 conference registration fee per attendee.  Funding is available under 
account number 1010100-426050. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 

 
1. League of California Cities Letter. 


	Verdatum

